
Greetings to all club members, 

The club officers had a meeting and decided that due to the corona virus we will 

not have any meetings through the rest of the season.  

We will continue to have our weekly trail rides. A trail Selection Meeting is 

planned for January 25, 2021 at 2:00 PM on lot 1322 (Russ Moes). A poster will 

be sent out with details. 

Our Vice President, Pat Swann, will be retiring from her position in March 2021. If 

any member is interested in filling this position please contact Sam Ramsey at lot 

1615, 503-830-2833 or samkathyramsey@hotmail.com. 

Due to the Covid virus and lack of club functions, the board has requested that 

Sarah Till – Secretary and Russ Moes - Treasurer extend their position through 

next season. These positions are for one year.  

The board also decided that all members that have paid their dues for this season 

2020-2021 will not pay dues next season.  

Lindy Lippert will be assuming the duties as club merchandise manager as Don 

Phelps will be retiring from this position. Members wishing to buy club 

merchandise are requested to visit our club website and visit the Store, fill out the 

order form, and give this form and money to Lindy.  

 

Sam Ramsey, Club President 
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